## 2018 FISH FRY SPONSORSHIP



It's that time of year again for the St. Bernard Fish Fry, our annual gathering where we meet and enjoy great food with our family and friends during Lent. The continued success of this event is made possible by many generous individuals who offer their time and energy to make our Fish Fry so successful.

We are again asking for your help by becoming an **individual** or a **corporate sponsor**. All proceeds from our Fish Fry support St. Bernard School, and donations from individuals like you help us offset necessary costs. Benefits of sponsorship include:

- your family name or company logo on our Fish Fry slideshow, which will run throughout the duration of the Fish Fry every Friday during Lent
- a listing in our weekly parish bulletin
- a listing on our Fish Fry website (www.stbernardfishfry.net)

We are also seeking individuals who are interested in sponsoring the weekly cost for the cake we serve at our dessert table. The cost of the cake is \$55. Each cake sponsor will have a small placard placed at the dessert table acknowledging their sponsorship.

On behalf of St. Bernard School, we thank you for your generosity and continued support, and we look forward to seeing you at the Fish Fry.

Thank you for your support,

The St. Bernard Fish Fry Committee

Please return the lower portion of this letter with your donation to:

## St. Bernard School

Attn: Fish Fry Sponsorship 401 Washington Road Pittsburgh, PA 15216

## 2018 FISH FRY SPONSORSHIP FORM Name: Address: Information for Event Sponsorship Board, Bulletin, and Website: Family Name: (Email .jpg logos to emick2@stbpgh.org) Company Name: Anonymous **Donation Amount:** Please make checks payable to St. Bernard School. □ Other: \_\_\_\_\_ \$30 □ \$50 □ \$75 □ \$100 П